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TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

May 15, 2006 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: James Singer 

Susan Lienesch 
Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 
Robert Corbin 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Jenn Kuschnerus 
Municipal Attorney Scott Libennan 

Mr. Hom reported that the annexation petition is set to be discussed at the meeting of the 
Greene County Commissioners on Tuesday, May 16, 2006. Mayor Kingseed, Bill Covell, Dick 
Brahm and himself will attend on behalf of the City. Bear Creek Capital will have two representatives 
in attendance. The Greene County Commissioners will vote on this annexation petition on May 18, 
2006. 

Mr. Horn reported that Bill Osmanski from the Centerville Police Department graduated from 
PELC (Police Executive Leadership Conference). It is an extensive program that is conducted by the 
Ohio Chiefs of Police in Columbus, Ohio. 

Mrs. Ginger Yonakjust received her PHR (Professional Human Resources) professional 
designation as she has been attending classes on the weekends through Wright State University. 

Mr. Hom mentioned that Melanio Dominguez (member of the Yankee Trace Food Service 
Staff) passed away on Friday, May 5, 2006. Mr. Fred Hess passed away on Saturday, May 6, 2006. 
Fred was a member of the Sister City Committee, a Yankee Trace Volunteer, and a World War II 
Veteran. 

Mr. Horn reported that there are four vans on hold for the Sliddell Relief Trip. Twenty people 
have expressed interest in making the trip to Slidell Louisiana June 10 through the 17th. May be a few 
others that will make the trip. 
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Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 


